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What is Christmas about? 

On Wednesday 19th December, we went to St Paul’s Church for our Christmas service. Some people 

believe Christmas is based on the story of the kind soul Saint Nicholas, who gave presents to the 

poor. For others, it is about giving and receiving gifts, while for some it is a chance to show their love 

for their family and friends and to enjoy themselves. We were reminded that Christmas is actually 

about the birth of Jesus. 

Well done to everybody who took part, the musicians,                                                                                     

readers and the choir were fantastic. 

As always, I would like to thank Miss Blayds for organising                                                 the whole 

event. Thank-you to the parents who were able to come                                                                                 

along and join us. 

 

 

 

Attendance 

The whole school attendance from the start of September to December is 94.9 %.  

Reception 1 93.9% 

Reception 2 93% 

Larch 93.4% 

Beech 97.2% 

Willow 96.4% 

Maple 96.3% 

Woodlands 96.5% 

Chestnut 96.9% 

Sycamore 95.8% 

Elm 95.9% 

Oak 97.2% 

Please remember that holidays should not be booked during term time. Any holidays taken during 

school time will be classed as unauthorised.         
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Best 

Attendance 

This week’s best attenders are: 

 Oak and Willow with… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

…97.7% 

Attendance 

Happy holidays 

On behalf of the staff and governors, I 

would like to wish everybody a Merry 

Christmas and a happy new year. School 

reopens on Tuesday 8th January 2019 at 

8.50am. Breakfast club will start at 8am. 

 


